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I strongly oppose this blatant power grab to limit Oregonians' voting rights and voting 

access. In addition to being a generally terrible idea which would make voting more 

difficult for everyone, this would disproportionately impact many protected classes of 

citizens including the disabled and elderly,  and would limit the ability of the working 

class to participate in elections.  

 

 


